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PETS AT WORK - POLICY 

With the exception of those assistance animals used by people with disabilities, the 
Public Services Commission considers that it would be highly inappropriate for civil 
servant to bring their pets to work for the following reasons: -  

a) health and safety at work (e.g. interference with cables etc.);
b) operating efficiency (e.g. hair/fur affecting computer equipment etc.);
c) financial considerations (e.g. extra cleaning and repairs to decoration, etc.)


